
 
 
 
National Technical Systems – Silicon Valley TCB 
41039 Boyce Road 
Fremont, CA. 94538 
 
June 12th, 2013 
 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
This is your letter of authorization to accept our appointment of National Technical 
Systems – Silicon Valley. as our Agent for Fitbit, Inc., 150 Spear St, Suite 200, San 
Francisco, CA, 94105, to sign applications before National Technical Systems – Silicon 
Valley TCB and to make representations to you on our behalf.  National Technical 
Systems – Silicon Valley is to receive and exchange data between our company and 
National Technical Systems – Silicon Valley TCB. 
 
I hereby certify on behalf of Fitbit, Inc., 150 Spear St, Suite 200, San Francisco, CA, 
94105 ("Applicant") that neither Applicant nor any party to the application (officers, 
directors, and 5% shareholders) is subject to a denial of Federal benefits that includes 
FCC benefits pursuant to section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988.  21 U.S.C. 
853a. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 

  
 Rick Rasor 
 Director Manufacturing & Quality 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

June 12th, 2013 
 
 
National Technical Systems – Silicon Valley TCB 
41039 Boyce Road 
Fremont, CA. 94538 
 
RE: Request for Confidentiality 
 
In reference to the application under FCC ID: XRAFB402, and pursuant to Sections 
0.457(d)1(ii) and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules, The Applicant hereby requests 
confidential treatment of the accompanying information as outlined below: 
 
Block Diagram 
Schematics 
Theory of Operation 
 
The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily 
released to the public. The public disclosure of these matters might be harmful to The 
Applicant and provide unjustified benefits to its competitors. 
 
In addition to the above mentioned documents, pursuant to Public Notice DA 04-1705 of 
the Commission’s policy, in order to comply with the marketing regulations in 47 CFR 
§2.803 and the important rules in 47 CFR §2.1204, while ensuring that business sensitive 
information remains confidential until the actual marketing of newly authorized devices. 
We are requesting the commission to grant short term confidentiality on the following 
attachments until November 15th, 2013 (planned product shipping date): 
External Photos 
Internal Photos 
Test Setup Photos 
User Manual 
 
It is our understanding that all measurement test reports, FCC ID label format and 
correspondence during certification review process cannot be granted as confidential 
documents and those information will be available for public review once the grant of 
equipment authorization is issued. The Applicant understands that pursuant to Rule 
0.457(d)(1)(ii), disclosure of this application and all accompanying documentation will 
not be made before the date of the Grant for this application. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rick Rasor 
Director, Manufacturing & Quality 


